
  adoption 5206 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  adoption 5206 # huiothesia {hwee-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a
presumed compound of 5207 and a derivative of 5087; the placing
as a son, i.e. adoption (figuratively, Christian sonship in
respect to God): -- {adoption} (of children, of sons).[ql

  child 5207 # huios {hwee-os'}; apparently a primary word; a
"son" (sometimes of animals), used very widely of immediate,
remote or figuratively, kinship: -- {child}, foal, son.[ql

  children 5206 # huiothesia {hwee-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a
presumed compound of 5207 and a derivative of 5087; the placing
as a son, i.e. adoption (figuratively, Christian sonship in
respect to God): -- adoption (of {children}, of sons).[ql

  foal 5207 # huios {hwee-os'}; apparently a primary word; a
"son" (sometimes of animals), used very widely of immediate,
remote or figuratively, kinship: -- child, {foal}, son.[ql

  of 5206 # huiothesia {hwee-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a presumed
compound of 5207 and a derivative of 5087; the placing as a son,
i.e. adoption (figuratively, Christian sonship in respect to
God): -- adoption (of children, {of} sons).[ql

  of 5206 # huiothesia {hwee-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a presumed
compound of 5207 and a derivative of 5087; the placing as a son,
i.e. adoption (figuratively, Christian sonship in respect to
God): -- adoption ({of} children, of sons).[ql

  son 5207 # huios {hwee-os'}; apparently a primary word; a
"son" (sometimes of animals), used very widely of immediate,
remote or figuratively, kinship: -- child, foal, {son}.[ql

  sons 5206 # huiothesia {hwee-oth-es-ee'-ah}; from a presumed
compound of 5207 and a derivative of 5087; the placing as a son,
i.e. adoption (figuratively, Christian sonship in respect to
God): -- adoption (of children, of {sons}).[ql
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